From: Ronbo Mueller [mailto:rombol@msn.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 12:30 PM
To: Ken Schlimgen <kens@centralec.coop>
Subject: Requesting Permission

Dear Sir,

I would like to request permission to be release from Southeastern
Electric Cooperative Power and have Central Electric Cooperative power
to provide power to my acreage at 26831 427th Ave Emery. As soon as
power is provided | plan on updating and moving into the house as soon
as possible. Then in a short period of time | plan on building a shop to
work on my personal items and equipment.

Thank you,

Ron Mueller





